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Caution: Beware of Fake Emails 

 

We have learned that somebody is sending fake emails purportedly in the name of 

our group company or officers. These email messages, which appear to be sent by 

our company, but they are fake ones. Please note that Fuji Oil Group has absolutely 

nothing to do with these email messages. 

 

By replying to this type of email, you may run the risk of money transfer fraud, 

phishing and other scams. Your personal or otherwise important information may 

be stolen, and you also expose your computer to virus infection. 

 

Do not respond to such e-mail, but delete it from your computer. 

 

In addition, if you have any questions or concerns regarding suspicious mail, please 

contact us from the inquiry form. 

 

 


